
M I N U T E S 
HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION 

March 27, 2017 
 

This special meeting of the Ames Human Relations Commission was called to order by chair 
John Klaus at 12:03 p.m. The meeting was a phone meeting that originated in Conference Room 
235.  Heidi Thompson, Joel Hochstein, and Amy Harris-Tehan were available telephonically. 
 
John described a proposal from the Ames Public Library and Ames Progressive Alliance to 
partner on a presentation related to implicit bias.  He stated it sounded like something the 
Commission could be associated with. 
 
Amy felt this was a great idea. 
 
Heidi asked about the timing and wondered if the Commissioners would have to be physically 
present. 
 
John indicated the program would be in early May and that he could attend. 
 
Joel moved and Heidi seconded a motion to support the program. 
  
John volunteered when Amy asked who should the point person for the contract with APA.  
 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
John said he would contact the Ames Progressive Alliance and the Library.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:05 p.m. 


